Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Ed Massey, Board Chair


Board Members

             Randy Poe, Superintendent

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:  January 4, 2018
Re:
Addition of Board Policy 04.61 – Gifts and Grants- Second Reading
Human Resources recommends the adoption of Board Policy 04.61, “Gifts and Grants” as proposed by KSBA. 
I recommend the board approve the Board Policy 04.61, as presented. 
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